Parents and Guardians of our Charter School Students

Thank you for your support, resilience and determination as schools across the state have engaged in a unique and challenging school year. The NYSED Charter School Office (CSO) recognizes that parents and guardians play a vital role in student education, especially during these unprecedented times.  As part of each charter school’s oversight processes, the NYSED CSO is seeking ongoing feedback from all parents and guardians about their opinions and experience with their charter school(s).

In order to learn directly from you, we have created a brief survey. Anonymity is assured so please be comfortable providing any honest feedback you feel is appropriate. We believe your input is essential to inform both policy and practice of each charter school.

To complete the brief survey: Click here to enter the survey or you may copy and paste following link into your browser:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2021CSOParentSurvey 


It will take approximately 10-15 minutes to complete and must be completed in one sitting, as you cannot save it and return to it later. The survey will be available to complete until 11:59 PM on Monday, March 15th, 2021.

Should you have any difficulties accessing or completing this survey, please contact CSOData@nysed.gov and use Parent Feedback Survey in the subject line.

Thank you for your participation in this survey.







































